
 

Barnsley Road 

Flockton 

Wakefield WF4 4DH 

Tel: 01924 326800 

Email: office@flocktonschool.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Neil Cappleman 

Monday 15th October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

On Thursday 15th November, Tempest Photography will be in school to take individual and sibling 
pupil photos.  
 
Please send your child wearing full school uniform. 
 
Children who have siblings in school will automatically have both an individual and sibling photograph 
taken, therefore, there is no need to complete a reply slip. 
 
We have limited spaces for photographs with siblings who are not in school and these are on a first 
come, first served basis from 8.30am – 9.00am on the day.   
 
Should you wish to include a sibling who is not in school, please complete and return a reply slip to 
school no later than Tuesday 6th November.  We will notify you of your time slot by Monday  
12th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Neil Cappleman 
Head Teacher 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

School Photograph – 15th November 2018 
  

 

Name of Pupil:  …………………………………………………. Class:  ………………………………… 

 

 

Photograph Required with Sibling not in School  

 

 

Signed:  …………………………………………………………..  Date:  ……………………………………
  
 


